
                                                                                  
                       DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                                 FRIDAY, MARCH 2, 2018 
 

 
 

 
GIRLS’ TENNIS:  Final call out Meeting is after school Thursday, March 8th, in C 304. If you cannot 
make it see Coach Szalonek. 
 
HEART DONATION:  Have a Heart?  Save a Heart!  The senior class cabinet is selling paper hearts 
for $1 during lunch periods.  All proceeds will go to the American Heart Association to help spread 
knowledge, advance research, and help Americans live longer, stronger lives.  Be a lifesaver and 
help out!   
 
AP EXAMS:  Students taking AP exams at Lake Central High School must register by 11:59 pm, 
March 6th.    Register by going to lchs.com under the News Section. ALL students participating must 
register.  Once you sign up, please check the email you provided for confirmation and upcoming 
information.   
 
LC SPIRIT WEAR:  For sale in Guidance:  pop sockets ($5), lanyard ($5), sports bag ($10) and 
blankets ($20).   
 
BOYS’ GOLF:  There is a mandatory meeting after school, Friday, March 9th, in C233 for all boys 
interested in the golf team. 
 
REMINDER TO ALL STUDENT DRIVERS:  No students should be parking in the silver lot on the 
west side of the school.  This will result in a Wednesday school. 
 
TALENT SHOW:  The talent show is Friday, March 9th, in the LGI.  All proceeds from the talent show 
will go towards Lake Central's St. Baldrick's event to raise money for pediatric cancer 
research.  Questions?!? - See Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C333. 
 
DISABILITY AWARENESS:  March is Disability Awareness Month.  Show your support by wearing 
your colors:  Monday, March 5 – blue and yellow (Down Syndrome), Tuesday, March 6 – tie dye 
(Autism), Wednesday, March 7 – purple (Epilepsy), Thursday, March 8 – green (Cerebral Palsy) and 
Friday, March 9 – blue – (Angelman Syndrome, Apraxia and Sensory Processing Disorder). 
 
ACADEMIC LETTER WINNERS:  All of the invitations to join the Academic Letterwinners Club have 
been distributed.  If you had a 3.9 GPA from the fall 2017 semester and did not receive an invitation 
to join, please see Mr. Harnish in C217.  Seniors ordering plaques for having seven semesters of a 
3.9 GPA are reminded to turn in their plaque order form to Mr. Harnish by March 2.  Banquet 
reservations are due to Mr.Harnish by April 3. 
 
Representatives from the following institutions of higher learning will be in the Lake Central 
Library the following days: 
March 8- Bradley University - after school 
March 8 - Monmouth College - after school 
March 8 - Saint Mary's College - after school 
March 8 - Southern Illinois University, Carbondale - after school 



March 9 - IUPUI - during lunch 
March 9 - Saint Mary of the Woods College - during lunch 
March 16 - Franklin College of Indiana - after school 
March 21 – Indiana University-Purdue University Fort Wayne – during lunch 
May 1 - The Ohio State University - after school 
May 1 – University of Illinois, Springfield – after school 
 
 
CHEMISTRY CLUB:  Next meeting will be on Tuesday, March 6, in C217 at 2:15 pm.  This month's 
lab activity will focus on materials science. We will be making concrete and analyzing the effects of 
adding different chemicals on the properties of the concrete. Be sure to dress appropriately for lab. 
 
TECH HELP DESK:  Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and Thursdays 
during periods 1 and 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 (library work room). 
 
TUTORING:  Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring is 
available during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for PTE tutoring. 
No sign up is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided by members of the 
National Honor Society.  
 
 
 
 
 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school web site.   
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